
 

Date | time 5/13/2021 12:30 PM |  

In Attendance 

Natalie Cruse       Mary Ellen Wilkinson  John Larson 

Marcia Jones, M.D.      Paul Steinke, D.O.    Lee Fisher    

Approval of Minutes  

The meeting minutes from May 14, 2020 were approved by Marcia Jones, M.D.  

Discussion  

The meeting was started at 1229 via Zoom by Natalie Cruse.  

The annual meeting is to renew the Biotronik humanitarian device used in the CGH catheterization lab when 

the patient has a rupture of the vessels in their heart during a cardiac procedure in the catheterization lab. 

Natalie reported the device has not been used in the last year. Dr. Marcia Jones will sign the letter, for the 

Biotronick devices, for approval for the next year.  

Natalie gave updated information on the 2020 FMT transplants. Due to COVID and FDA regulations, there 

was a pause in shipping until further notice in July 2020, with notification at that time to quarantine the 

current stock until further notice. Since then, our current stock has outdated, but we do have credit from the 

company, for the outdated stock. Currently, the company is not taking any orders at this time, other than 

emergency cases. We had one patient who received FMT in 2020, and they are doing well.  

There was further discussion on the circumstances of the decrease in data, whether it is due to COVID and 

FDA regulations, if there are other options available, or whether there is a need for FMT. Data from 2021 may 

be able to resolve these variables.  

No other studies were discussed.  

There being no further business, the meeting ended at 1237.  

Next Meeting 

The next meeting is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, May 12, 2022.  


